
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sgcps.org 
 

 

Newsletter 22nd April 2022  

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to school for the final term of the academic 

year. It is hard to believe that we are two thirds of the way 

through this year and we will soon be starting the next! We hope 

you enjoyed a blessed Easter.  

 

We have had a wonderful week with all of the children and the 

sunshine has certainly helped us get outside and use the outdoor 

spaces we have. Reception and Year 1 have enjoyed using their 

new outdoor areas and we hope to be able to schedule some 

time over the coming weeks for our older children to have the 

opportunity to experience these too.  

 

We have lots planned for the term ahead: Pacesetter Games 

continue this term; our Choir are performing at Young Voices; 

three classes will be visiting some of the county’s country parks – 

and that’s just next week!  

 

We have welcomed several visitors in to school this week – our 

chicks, who will be with us until next Friday and Mrs Keeling, who 

is on Maternity Leave, visited with her baby daughter, Maeve. It 

was lovely to see them both! 

 

We hope you have a wonderful weekend. 
 
 
 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Yuen 
 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost Term 
 

Term starts: Tuesday 19th April 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Half Term: Monday 30th May 2022-

Friday 3rd June 2022 
 

Term starts: Monday 6th June 2022 
 
 

Term ends: Thursday 21st July 2022  
 

 

Academic Year 2022-23 

 

Advent Term 
 

Term starts: Monday 5th September 

2022 
 

Find the calendars here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 2021-22 

 

Earth Day 

 

We were delighted to take receipt of 10 eggs 

from The Happy Chick Company on Tuesday. All 

of our pupils, from the                                                        

very youngest to Year 6                                                       

have loved seeing the                                                         

eggs hatch and the                                                     

chicks emerge and find                                                         

their feet in the                                                           

incubator. 

We know we will have                                                       

plenty of photos to share                                                         

with you in next week’s                                                   

newsletter! 

 

Parking Fluffy friends! 

St George Class were working busily in The Research Hub 

yesterday afternoon, using the laptops to design pictures using 

specific tools on Purple Mash.  

They then had to use their typing 

skills and strategies learned in  

their English and Phonics lessons  

to write sentences about the  

picture they had created.  

 

There was a calm and purposeful  

learning atmosphere in the room  

with each child working  

independently at their own  

device. What fantastic learning 

behaviour, Year 1! 

We ask that our entire school community is 

mindful of our neighbours, particularly those 

who live close by along Grange Road and 

Scafell Rise.  

We have received reports of poor parking in 

the area, particularly at school dismissal time. 

Please ensure you are parking safely in the 

local area and following road markings, 

signage and restrictions in the area or you 

may receive a parking fine.  

Easter Trail 

 The children were treated to 

an Easter Trail on Tuesday.  

 

The children searched the 

grounds of the school to find 

the information they 

required.  

 

Thank you to the PTFA who 

supplied a chocolate Easter 

treat for every pupil who 

took part.  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

